
RAE Systems, Inc 
 

 

 

Request for Changing of FCC ID 
 

 

Date: October 10, 2019 

 
We, RAE Systems, hereby apply for changing of FCC ID. The new FCC ID we will use is  SU3RMBLEE.  

Here we declare that the products which will bear two different FCC IDs are totally the same as each other 

in every aspect. 

 
The information of the  FCC ID: 

FCC ID: SU3RMBLED 

Model number: RMBLED 

Applicant:  RAE Systems, Inc 

 

Address:  1349 Moffett Park Drive, Sunnyvale, CA94089, USA 

Device name: RMBLED 

Date of Grant:  9/24/2019 

 

The information of new FCC ID: 

FCC ID: SU3RMBLEE 

Model number:  RMBLEE 

Applicant: RAE Systems, Inc 

Address:  1349 Moffett Park Drive, Sunnyvale, CA94089, USA  

Device name:  RMBLEE 

 

The original test results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment bearing the 

changed (new) FCC ID. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

James Pan 

Oct. 10, 2019 

RAE Systems, Inc 
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